
Public Notice 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Dover, Tennessee Beer 
Board will meet in called session at the Dover Town Hall, located at 
625 Donelson Parkway on Monday, December 09th, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 
The purpose is to consider an application filed by Sung Hwan Kim for a 
permit for the sale of beer at located at 620 Donelson Pkwy, Dover, 
Tennessee. 
All meetings of the Board are open to the public. 

Lesa Fitzhugh 
Mayor 


